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The William B. Ogden Free Library (WBOFL) is committed to access for all.  The library 

building has an accessible ramp and doors on its Gardiner Place side, as well as designated 

parking.  Our restrooms on both floors are accessible and we have an elevette that provides 

access to all levels of the library.  WBOFL purchases materials to provide information to or 

about people with disabilities.  Materials available in large-print include large-print books and 

digital e-books and eMagazines that allow the reader to change the font size and other display 

settings. Audiobooks are available on CD as well as eAudiobooks. Although the library does not 

have a Braille collection, the library is a member of the New York State Talking Book and 

Braille Library and can assist patrons in registering for their services. As renovations are planned 

and new items are purchased, our accessibility grows. 

Questions about our resources and any accommodations can de directed to the Library Director 

at 607-865-5929 or at wboflibrary@gmail.com.  To ensure timely and thorough assessment of 

accommodation requests, we will confirm details of the request with you, assess the request, and 

let you know the options we can offer as soon as possible. 

Some requests might not be within the scope of what we can do, or may be met through 

alternatives, but the WBOFL board of trustees, Library Director, and staff are committed to 

making our Library the best it can be for everyone in our community. 
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